Pacheco Gregg, Patti

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support for Plaza Temporal (Mitote Food Park)
Attachments: 2020_0618_Gen H_Endorsement_plaza_temporal.pdf

From: Meads, Shari <SMeads@srcity.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:59 AM

To: Pacheco Gregg, Patti <PPachecoGregg@srcity.org>

Cc: Rose, William <WRose@srcity.org>

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support for Plaza Temporal (Mitote Food Park)

From: Jesus Guzman <jesus@generationhousing.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:43 AM

To: Kincaid, Scott <skincaid@srcity.org>; Hedgpeth, Warren <whedgpeth@srcity.org>; Goldschlag, Eric
<EGoldschlag@srcity.org>; Wix, Henry <HWix@srcity.org>; Parker Sharron, Adam <ASharron@srcity.org>; Kordenbrock,
Brett <BKordenbrock@srcity.org>; Weigl, Drew <dweigl@srcity.org>

Cc: Guhin, David <dguhin@srcity.org>; McGlynn, Sean <smcglynn@srcity.org>; Meads, Shari <SMeads@srcity.org>; Jen
Klose <jen@generationhousing.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support for Plaza Temporal (Mitote Food Park)

Dear Chair Kincaid and Members of the Design Review Board,

We’'re delighted to share this letter of support with you for Plaza Temporal (Mitote Food Park) on behalf of Generation
Housing. Please let us know if you have any questions or follow up comments.

Best regards,

Jesls Guzman, MPP (he/él)

Policy and Advocacy Director

Generation Housing
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